Navy League of Canada - Sarnia Branch
P.O. Box 2071 Station Main
Sarnia, Ontario N7T 7L1

Supporting the Sea Cadets Sarnia Corps - 132 Repulse

March 272018
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to inform you of our upcoming Pasta Fest fundraiser on May 3 2018 from 5pm
—~ 7pm at the Dante Club... No spring cash calendars!!! We are aiming to relieve the stress of
having to sell 40 cash calendars per cadet and are only requiring that cadets sell 12 tickets each.
Tickets will be $15.00 per ticket. Tickets and money need to be returned by April 24™,

During the dinner hours we are holding a silent auction and are in need of auction items. We
are asking if you have contacts in the business / retail sector of our community, to please assist
us in getting donations. We will provide you with an official letter from our Navy League to
accompany your request. Check our Facebook page for event thank you and announcements
and prize sneak peeks.

Please contact us as soon as possible to help. Thank-you in advance for helping to make this a
success for our cadets; it takes a full crew to sail a smooth ship!

Yours Truly,

Don Durance

Lt(N) Ret’d CD

President

Navy League — Sarnia Branch
519-339-7207
donf@durance.ca




